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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Sunday, June 16, 2019 12:12 AM


To: Maria Rea; Howard Brown


Cc: Garwin Yip


Subject: Reclamation and PWA Comments on NMFS Draft ROC LTO BiOp


Maria and Howard --

As you may have seen, on Friday June 14 Reclamation transmitted to NMFS via Kiteworks 26 documents


intending to provide the collected comments of the PWA community. Of those 26 documents, 8 are Word


versions of sections of our draft BiOp, all with filenames including "Combined Comments". However, none of


these files contains any comments or suggested revisions. There is sporadic yellow highlighting of text, but no


indication of what is intended by that highlighting. See attached for an example.


With the very short amount of time that NMFS has to address any comments from Reclamation and the PWAs,


I thought it worth noting early that it would be wise to confirm with Reclamation that the versions they sent


capture what they intended to transmit, and, if there was an error, for them to know that this could affect our


ability to address their comments.


Thanks -

Cathy



